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March ൢൠ, ൢൠൡ൨ 
 

 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Bryan Conway, Administrator 
Telecommunications and Water Division 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
ൢൠൡ High St SE, Suite ൡൠൠ 
Salem, Oregon ൩൧ൣൠൡ 
 

Re: Notification of Transfer of Indirect Control of GCI Communication Corp.  

 

Dear Mr. Conway, 

 GCI Communication Corp. (“GCI”), a provider of telecommunication services in Oregon 
classified as a Competitive Provider,1 notified the Commission on January ൡൡ, ൢൠൡ൨ of the planned 
transfer of indirect control of GCI, in addition to other subsidiaries of General Communication, 
Inc. which are not regulated by the Commission.2 This is to notify the Commission that the 
transfer of control described in that previous letter was consummated on March ൩, ൢൠൡ൨.  

 Should the Commission have any questions about this transaction, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

      Sincerely, 

  

      
     Paul Caritj 
     Counsel to GCI Communication Corp. 

 

 

                                                 
1  GCI Communications Corp Application for a Certificate of Authority to Provide Telecommunications Service in 

Oregon and Classification as a Competitive Provider, Order, Docket No. CP 1321, Order No. 06-234 (2006), 
available at http://apps.puc.state.or.us/orders/2006ords/06-234.pdf.  

2  Letter from Julie A. Veach, Counsel to GCI Communication Corp., to Bryan Conway, Administrator, 
Telecommunications and Water Division, Oregon Public Utility Commission, Docket No. CP 1321 (filed Jan. 
11, 2018), available at http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAH/cp1321hah81920.pdf.  


